
 

 

 

We maintain exterior fabric awnings as part of our business. We implement water recycling 

techniques to capture water and either reuse it or use it for watering purposes. Would servicing 

of these structures be restricted as part of your hardscape provisions as they are technically not 

hardscapes nor can they effectively be cleaned by sweeping or brushing as anticipated by your 

regulation. Besides the obvious affect on my type of business, the inability to properly clean and 

maintain these items will substantially shorten the life of the fabric and ironically would add to 

landfill if they had to be replaced in addition to the increase of cost to the customer. 

Your timely response would be appreciated. Thank you. 

 

--  

Barry Wolf 

Owner 

Commercial Detailing Systems 

408-316-1886 

 

(7/15-16/14) Board Meeting- Item 10
Urban Water Drought Emergency Regulations

Deadline: 7/14/14 by 12:00 noon

7-14-14


